
OVER 1000 
WORLD WAR II 

VETERANS

ARE DYING

EACH DAY!

HHOONNOORR FFLLIIGGHHTT
NNEEWW EENNGGLLAANNDD

Your contribution is 
critical to our success

P.O. Box 16287 • Hooksett, NH 03106

1-603-518-5368
1-877 WW2-VETS

www.HonorFlightNewEngland.org
All materials and photographs © of Honor Flight New England
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VETERANS TESTIMONIALS

“It was a trip of a lifetime.”

“A moving experience.”

“A perfect Day.”

“I never realized that people 
cared so much.”

“Forever in my heart will be the 
memory of that day.”

FAMILY TESTIMONIALS
“He never spoke about the war

until after the trip.”

“Such a respectful tribute.”

“I never felt more humbled than
that day, being in the presence of
such unassuming modest men and
women, their quiet dignity left an

indelible impression.”

“It was a day made up of respect,
honor, love and remembrance.”

“Observing the Veterans interact
was like watching history.”

Honor Flight Photograph
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“A true honor and privilege”
Joe Byron, Founder

Honor Flight New England

I WANT TO SUPPORT
HONOR FLIGHT NEW ENGLAND

Please accept this gift :

In Memory of:

In Honor of:

Name:

Your Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Please make checks payable to:
Honor Flight New England

P.O. Box 16287
Hooksett, NH 03106

SOME OF OUR HEROES
Honor Flight New England joined the national Honor Flight Network in the Spring of 2009.

We are an independent non-profit organization created solely to honor America's veterans 
for all of their sacrifices.Through generous donations we transport our heroes to 

Washington, D.C. to visit and reflect at their memorials AT NO COST TO THE VETERAN.

Honor Flight New England has transported hundreds of World War II veterans since it's 
inception in 2009. Passengers include 18 Prisoners of War, 6 sets of brothers, 10 women,

a veteran that was blinded while serving, a Marine that served in 3 wars, participants in the
Normandy Invasion and witnesses to the raising of the flag at Iwo Jima.

Some survived the sinking of their ships, others survived their aircraft being shot down.
Our oldest World War II Veteran was 94.

Our veteran heroes are not asking for recognition. It is our position that they deserve it.
This Honor Flight is just a small token of our appreciation for those that gave so much.

If you know a World War II veteran or terminally ill veteran from any war 
that may want to accompany us, please provide them with this information.

Top priority is given to World War II survivors, along with other veterans who may be terminally ill.

Please help us get these heroes to the memorial that was built in their honor.
Your tax-deductible contribution will fulfill a wish to those that have given so much 

and ask for so little. For some it is “Closure”.

Thank you to all of our veterans and their families for their sacrifices.
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